
Committee Report     

Dealt with on April 9, 2019 | Urban Planning Committee Report 5  
1 of 1 
 

 

Urban Planning Committee Report 
Open Streets Strategic Initiative Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Administration work with Paths for People on the Open Streets Initiative 
to provide funding including the civic costs up to $58,000, with $35,000 for 
police costs from Council Contingency, with the balance to be sourced from 
internal sources. 

 

History 

At the April 9, 2019, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the April 9, 2019, 
City Operations report CR_6993 was considered and the Committee heard 
from D. Buchanan, Paths for People. 
 
 
Attachment 

April 9, 2019, City Operations report CR_6993 
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